
Dear Peter, 

P. O. Box 347, 
2980 Utrecht 
5 March 1977 
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Thanks for the information about Bokide Mzolo. I would suggest 
if he is looking for a job now, that he approach HELWEL , 
Private Bag 802, Melmoth 3835. David Levine's scheme may 
take some time to get off the ground, but Helwell is running 
a community development scheme, which to all accounts could 
do with a few tough and able people. He should speak to 
Larry Gilley, who is running the educational side, or Zeb 
Mthethwa, who is the director, but is newly appointed and may 
not be back yet. HELWEL operates from KwaMagwaza, and maybe 
J ohn could take him up one one of his trips there. 
I hope you and John are able to sort out something for Mnguni. 

yours ever, 

.. 

0 


